 
PTA Meeting 18th January 2010.
 
Present: Sejal, Dharmesh, Asha, Piyush, Pradeep, Amanda.
 
Apologies: Arti, Kajal, Minesh, Nisha, Enna.
 
Meeting started at 5.20pm and the Valentine/Friendship Disco is to take place on the 5th February and the setup would be the same as the Christmas disco.
Times would be KS1- 3.30 -4.30 KS2-4.45- 5.45.
The cost is to be £2 which will include juice carton, plain chocolate bar and crisp.
 
Ask children to make pink and red hearts to decorate the hall.
 
Asha to request her son if he would provide music. Also, to find cost of chocs
 
Dharmesh/Enna to bring in the disco lights.
 
Pradeep to get juice, crisps and find out about chocolates.
 
We will again have best dressed and best dancer competition Sejal has prizes.
 
Amanda to sort out payment for disco same as at Christmas.
 
PTA will have a meeting straight after the disco as all members should be there to discuss the cake sale and the Graduation.
Urgent all members to complete CRB forms
 
 
We then moved on to plan Easter cake sale to take place on 24th March in the hall.
Ask parents to bake cakes, bring them in ,in the morning of the sale with ingredients clearly labelled.
Ask Margaret to make 15 trays of chocolate splodge, short bread, and sponge cake with sprinkles, to sell at 50p each.
Asha to ask Margaret to make the above.
Children to decorate eggs same as last year and have 1st 2nd 3rd prize.
Cake sale to start at 3.10 in the hall.
 
Amanda to put dates in the newsletter and also asking parents to bake cakes and staff also.
 




Pradeep and Asha to meet year 6 parents on Wednesday 20th January after the fronter meeting to encourage parents to help at the graduation which is to take place on 3rd July. The meeting is to take place at 4pm with tea at 3.30.
We need to be looking for the venue for the graduation
Charge the families this time round, possible charge £10 family or £5each family member.
 
One last thing could all members please email us dates and times that are suitable to all to discuss the diary for the rest of the year, as we have planned events in March, June and July. 
 
Sejal would also like to thank all members for their hard work and continued support.
 
Meeting closed at 6.09pm.

 
 
 

